## awlowskiع

om:

Susan Edwards <susan.edwards@buckingham.ac.uk>

Sent:

24 September 2014 09:34

To:

Mark Pawlowski

Subject:

Re: Article for Denning ⊔

Dear Mark

First it has been accepted I will follow it up now and get back to you immediately Susan

Sent from my iPhone

On 24 Sep 2014, at 08:33, "Mark Pawlowski" < M.Pawlowski@greenwich.ac.uk > wrote:

Dear Susan

I haven't heard back from you regarding the revised version of my article. Is everything okay now?

Best

Mark

Prof. Mark Pawlowski
LL.B (Hons), BCL (Oxon), ACIArb, SFHEA
Barrister
Professor of Property Law
The School of Law
Queen Mary Building
Maritime Greenwich Campus
University of Greenwich
London, SE10 9LS

Tel: 020 8331 9463 Fax: 020 8331 8473

Email: m.pawlowski@gre.ac.uk

Complete University Guide 2013 | Law at Greenwich is ranked top in the UK for student satisfaction Sunday Times University Guide 2013 | Law at Greenwich is ranked top in the UK for teaching excellence

**Sunday Times University Guide 2012** | Law at Greenwich is ranked 39th out of 99 universities and 2nd for teaching excellence

**The Times Good University Guide 2012** | Law at Greenwich is ranked 42nd out of 95 universities and 1st for Student Satisfaction

**Guardian Newspaper University Guide 2012** The Law School is ranked joint 1st in the UK for students 'satisfied with teaching'

**Guardian Newspaper University Guide 2012** | The Law School is ranked 1st in the UK for students 'satisfied with feedback'

National Student Survey 2011 | Our law students were the most satisfied students in the UK

